COMMUNITY/SENIOR CENTER AD-HOC COMMITTEE MEETING
MINUTES
HIDDEN LAKE CLUBHOUSE
JUNE 12, 2014

Steve Randall and Ron Sobel are the co-chairs of this committee.

The attendees were Steve Randall, Ron Sobel, Dan Brin, Aida Abkarians, Bonnie Klea, Marge Brown,
Nicole Flassati and Char Rothstein.

The meeting was called to order by Steve Randall and a quorum was established.

The committee discussed the recent sale of the Fallbrook Shopping Center and our desire to have the
former auto center as a Community/Senior Center. Quimby Funds were discussed as a possible funding
source for a center but Steve Randall said he had driven the distance from the Boeing Park project to the
Fallbrook site and that it was 2.3 miles. Comments were made about the possibility of having the 2.0
mile limit waived in this case. Dan Brin stated that he planned to contact the new owners of the Mall
about donating the building to the community. There was general brainstorming about other sites and
funding sources.

The next meeting will be held on Monday, July 14, 2014 at Hidden Lake Clubhouse at 7:00 PM.



